
NEWSLETTER
In May, the partners met for the final time in San Sebastián, in the
Basque Country. Rich in history, the team was fortunate to have the
opportunity to explore this coastal city nestled between the
picturesque Urgull and Igeldo mountains. The LEADER team was
hosted by CEBANC, where they gained insights into how the training
centre prepares young professionals through open, inclusive
education that enhances both professional skills and personal values.
The extensive 2-day meetings centered on exchanging piloting
feedback and brainstorming outreach activities once the platform is
complete. Exciting opportunities and initiatives are in store!
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With the project's final months in full swing, the team is strategising on
how to maximise the impact of the project. FIRDA are actively
scheduling meetings with enthusiastic colleagues to discuss the next
steps. The aim is to ensure that the developed resources make a
meaningful difference in the educational landscape. Simultaneously,
BDF, BLM, and MBB are focused on ensuring that these materials
become a practical and effective tool for employee training, extending
the benefits beyond the classroom and into the workplace.
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PRACTICA﻿L IMPLEMENTATION

SAVE THE DATE

Save the date for our  online launch event of
the LEADER Scale Up project on 17.09.2024
from 15:00 to 17:00 CET. After 2 years of
dedicated effort, our team is excited to
unveil the project's final products. These
innovative tools are designed to enhance
soft skills, citizenship, leadership,
sustainability, and digital skills in a fun and
engaging way. Stay tuned for more details!


